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Director of Special Edncation _c| "UNION FREE . Phone: 631-224-2060 Fax: 631-224-2095
. : Easm.p ‘SCHOOL DISTRICT . www.eischools.org

Dear Parent and/or Guardian .

In August 2019, the New York State Governor signed Erin’s Law ma ndatl ng the teaching of .
child abuse and exploitation prevention to students in grades K-8 inall public schools. Erin’s
Law is named for Erin M'érr_yn,.a_survi'\'fo_r,ra uthor, and advocate. Erin’s Law is intended to help
' .child'ren, teachers, and parents in New York State 'schools'identify'warning signs, and to provide
' awareness, a55|stance referra! and/or resources for children and famllfes who are'victims of
' ~child abuse or explmtatlon

‘Each grade level has grade- banded objectives that are reqwred to be taught each year. The -
prevention- oriented lessons will include age-appropriate instruction on defining the wide range
. of behaviors and experiences related to internet safety, self-esteem, body image, healthy
- friendships and relationships, safe choices and safe ard unsafe touches, boundaries, and
-~ finding a safe adult if confronted with a potentially unhealthy or unsafe situation. These lessons
 further educate on topics already taught as part of our Health Education program, within our
Jcommumty mrcles, and during Library instruction. The school social worker and school gwdance
counselor will be prowdmg these tessons.

' The NYS Educa’non Depa rtment has developed a resource grid that pa rents ‘and guardians can

" easily access to help better dlscuss some of these topics with your chlldren aswell asgaina
better understandlng of what Erin’s Law Is and how it is intended to protect children from

" abuse and explcutatlon P[ease VISIt _p o/ fwww, nvsed gov/curnculum mstructxon/erms—law

If you have any guestions about the Erifn's Law Iessons, please contact the building social
. worker. ' '

Thankyou.

' Sincerely,
y A
Krlsta Legge MS Ed
 Director of Special Education

: Krzsta.legge @eischools.org
- (631) 224-2060

Paul E. Manzo
Superintendent of Schools



